
LENT 2018 

BEING GOOD NEWS IN TOUGH TIMES 

As we journey in this fifth week of Lent Pope Francis gives us further 
wisdom when he asks:  
                                   Do you want to fast this Lent? 
                     Pope Francis suggests 

Fast from selfishness and be compassionate to others… 
Fast from grudges and be reconciled…  
 

We are invited to reflect and practise these ‘fasting suggestions’ for 
this week of Lent as we endeavour to become GOOD NEWS IN 
TOUGH TIMES. 

This week we reflect on the story of Ditosa – a young girl from Mozam-
bique who hopes to go to university and become a police officer. In 
2013, Ditosa faced a challenging future with food scarcity, little education and 
few job prospects. Cared for by family after her parents died of AIDS-related 
illnesses, Ditosa nd her family were supported by Project Compassion 
through Caritas Australia and Caritas Regional Chokwe. In 2018, Ditosa has 
graduated from school and is ambitious for the future. She says ‘without the 
support of people from Australia and Caritas I would not have been given this 
opportunity to continue my schooling’.    

Caritas - making a difference through education! 
 

PROJECT COMPASSION - PRAYER FOR LENT 
God of all peoples and nations, you accompany us on our Lenten journey. 
May we learn to walk your way of justice and compassion with all your peo-
ple. In a special way, we keep in mind the children, youth, women and men 
around the world who are most vulnerable to extreme poverty and injustice.  
In this Year of Youth, may we support young people as they recognise that 
through their efforts, their desire to change and their generosity they too are 
participating in the building of a better world. 
Bless our prayers, our fasting and our Lenten gifts to Project Compassion. 
Through these actions, may our hearts be open to receive your grace as we 
work towards a just future for all your creation.   Amen 
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Where is Fr. Martins this week? 
 

Wednesday and Friday in Moruya. 

Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday and Sunday 

in Batemans Bay.  

 

Where is Fr. Dominic this week?  
 

Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday and Sunday in 

Moruya. 

Wednesday and Friday in Batemans Bay. 

Altar Linen:  March Di Ebbelaar  

Counting: 19th March Chris Heffernan Rachel Glover 

Flowers:  ** No Flowers during Lent ** 

 Saturday  

24th March 

6pm 

Sunday  

25th March 

8am 

Sunday  

25th March 

10am 

Ministers Mike Kennedy 

Marcia Geerey 

Brian Jelfs 

Suzi Sager 

TBA 

Joan Neill 

Readers Robyn Kennedy 

Heidi Jay 

Jan Ganderton 

Michael Kermode 

Sophie Kenny 

Gerry Ebbelaar 

Rest In Peace 

 We pray that God may welcome into 

glory those of our family and friends 

who have departed this life especially  

Frank Byrne, Bev Burnes, Ashley Cullen 

and Dimitrios Toliopoulus. 

Fr Martins’ Installation 

Fr Martins will be installed as Parish Priest at St Bernard’s Church this Sunday 18th March by  

Archbishop Christopher Prowse. Please keep Fr Martins in your prayers. 

“The Priest is not a Priest for himself - he is for you. After God, the Priest is everything.” - St Jean Vianney 

Please pray for the people 

who are sick in our Parish 

especially:  

Barbara Kirk, Joan Talbot, 

Joan Ranken, Narelle Con-

naughton, Norman Collins, Eunice Priest-

ley, Reg Corbett, Fr Kevin Murphy, Justin 

and Kylie, Lori-Anne Foran, Catherine 

Hulse, Debbie Morris, Gerri Maynard,  

Frank Honan, Kath Hodges, Annette 

Nader, Trish Tarlington, Julie Kay, Joy 

Jaensch, Valda Dewick, Fay Goff, Kerrie 

Cooper, Marie McLean,  Judy Saladine, 

Ted Lewis, Therese Wood, Clair Holmes, 

Sylvia Heffernan, Vince Honan and 

Serge Dobson. 

-- 19th - 25th March --  

Monday 19th SAINT JOSEPH 

Liturgy of the Word  

 

9.15am                                    

Tuesday 20th Mass 5.30pm 

Wednesday 21st Mass                                                9.15am 

Followed by Eucharistic Adoration until 4pm   

Thursday 22nd Mass 

Easter Reconciliation 

9.15am 

5.00pm 

Friday 23rd Saint Turibius of Mogrovejo 

(commemoration) 

Mass with Year 3 

 

 

9.15am                  

Saturday 24th Rosary 

Reconciliation 

Vigil Mass  

    9.30am 

10.30am 

6.00pm 

Sunday 25th Palm Sunday 

Mass at The Pines, Tuross 

Mass , Moruya  

 

8.00am 

10.00am 

PLEASE NOTE 

TUROSS LENTEN GROUP WILL NOT BE MEETING 
NEXT TUESDAY 20TH MARCH. HOME WORK IS AVAIL-
ABLE FOR COLLECTION ON THE BACK TABLE. 

Contact: Pat Anderson. 44736174. 

Good News in Tough Times 

PROJECT COMPASSION 

FOR A JUST FUTURE 

Important Dates for March 

22nd First Reconciliation        5.00pm 

25th Palm Sunday - whole school Mass   10am 

26th Chrism Mass, Cathedral        5.00pm 

29th St Mary’s Holy Week Liturgy     10.00am 
 

Important Dates for April 

12th Mass at St Edmunds, Bodalla       9.00am 

13th Whole school Mass & end of term 1 

WELCOME, ARCHBISHOP CHRISTOPHER PROWSE 

We take great pleasure in welcoming Archbishop 

Christopher Prowse to the Sacred Heart Parish this 

weekend to celebrate Mass and officially inaugu-

rate Fr Martins as our Parish Administrator.  

We sincerely hope you enjoy your stay here and 

look forward to your returning soon.  

 John 

(Chairman, Parish Pastoral Council) 

Easter Mass Times 
Holy Thursday   
7pm The Lord’s Supper & Adoration  
Good Friday  
9am Stations of the Cross   
3pm  Commemoration of the Lord’s Passion 
Easter Vigil 
7pm  Vigil Mass 
Easter Sunday 
 8am Mass at Tuross Head 
10am Mass at Sacred Heart, Moruya 

 

Marian Prayer Group 

Pray, talk and reflect 

We meet every Wednesday 3pm - 4pm 

17 Island View Road, Tuross Head. 

All welcome. 

Contact Judy or Peter 0431 949 050 

Easter Reconciliation  

Our Parish Reconciliation takes place  

on Thursday 22nd March at 5pm. This in-

cludes the First Reconciliation with Year 2 

from St Mary’s and Broulee Primary Schools. 

To show our support and to welcome the Children into our 

community we are celebrating together. Parishioners and visi-

tors are encouraged to join us and to also keep those cele-

brating Reconciliation for the first time in your prayers. 

“God can bring peace to your past; Purpose to your present 

And hope to your future”     John 14:27 

Rest In Peace 

The funeral for Bev Burnes will be held on 

Monday 19th March at 2pm at the Brou-

lee Memorial Gardens.  

Please keep Bev’s family in your prayers.  
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